## #4 SUMMER NEWSLETTER for St. Mary's Parish School

Week of July 4, 2021





As you all know we have been seeking a teacher for our Fifth Graders (Mrs. McEvoy is teaching 4<sup>th</sup> grade this coming year).

This past week the Interview Committee assisted me in choosing our teacher. The one chosen is Kamryn Seidel who was our Title I teacher this past year. She has a varied background, including experiences cross elementary grades; is a certified teacher (K-8); as well as possessing a Special Education certificate (K-12). Below is a message from Mrs. Seidel to our school community, especially 5<sup>th</sup> grade families:



## From Mrs. Seidel to all the parents/students in Grade 5:

Hello! My name is Kami Seidel. I am very excited to be the new 5th Grade teacher at St. Mary's Parish School. I live in Lewiston with my husband and our three beautiful daughters, ages 16, 14 and 10. I have spent a combined fifteen years in Lewiston and Clarkston working in both Title I and Special Education. This past school year, I taught Title I at Lena Whitmore, and was also blessed to serve St. Mary's as the Title I Teacher. I am so excited to join the St. Mary's community, and look forward to an amazing school year with a fabulous group of students!

Welcome to St. Mary's Parish School, Mrs. Kamryn Seidel!
We are so happy that you will be with us.

**Special gratitude to the members of our Interview Committee**: Mrs. Swam (teacher/parent of a fifth grader), Mr. Ristine (School Board member/parent), Mrs. Quesnell (Vice Principal) and Mrs. McEvoy (former 5<sup>th</sup> grade teacher/will be teaching 4<sup>th</sup> grade in the fall).



Summer Program for Fifth Week (July 6-July 9) NOTE: NO summer program on Monday, July 5—legal holiday!

**THEME:** Community helpers A few of the activities for this week: game day, paper airplanes + finger mice activities, playing in the water and so much more...For more information call and talk to Lori Johnson, Director: 208-669-1119



**Ashleigh Bright** our upper grades teacher (math, Social Studies and English) whose birthday is Thursday, July 8<sup>th</sup>. Blessings!



The school has an organ that is "free for the taking". Originally it was housed at the convent and if you'd like it, just call the office and let us know when you like to pick it up (208-882-2121).



## Do you or any of your friends, family or neighbors shop at AMAZON?

Did you know that whenever you shop on Amazon, you can select **St. Mary's School Foundation of Moscow, Idaho to receive a donation?** Visit <a href="www.smile.amazon.com">www.smile.amazon.com</a>
and select us as your preferred charity. Whenever you make a purchase, a percentage of the sale is sent to us. NEW to this is that Amazon Smile is now functional within the Amazon app, makes donating even easier for you to send support our way!



Remember to share your **favorite dessert** recipes with us. The Catholic Women's League is collecting "Dessert Recipes" for a dessert cookbook. Please bring your recipe to the church office.

And please *continue inviting your neighbors and friends to consider St. Mary's School* for their children....you are doing a great job spreading the Good News!!!



"We must be free not because we claim freedom, but because we practice it."

-William Faulkner

Sister Margaret has a large, heavy duty stand that needs to be taken to Goodwill----would take two persons to move it and a truck is needed to move it from her house.



Please remember: If there are items you'd like to see or know more about, please send your suggestions to: <a href="mailto:sisterm@stmarysmoscow.com">sisterm@stmarysmoscow.com</a>

Blessings on your family during this summer break,

Sister Margaret Johnson, osu Interim Principal

**IGNITING** faith, knowledge, creativity and service